
I'm writing today to urge you to pass HB25433 this session. Together we can make Oregon safer for our children and for all of us. I 
want anyone buying a firearm to successfully pass a background check before a gun is released to them.  As John F. Kennedy once 
said, " Let us not seek to fix the blame on the past.  Let us accept our own responsibility for the future."  This is Oregon's chance to 
take the lead and show the rest of our country what is possible.
Thank you, Karen Duncan


